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I OPPOSE HB 3158 

 

Crippling farmers with this bill will add to inflation, which you should be trying to 

mitigate. 

The added expense will trickle down through farm operations to increased costs for 

food. 

 

In 2021, a bill was proposed to convert to renewable diesel, which is environmentally 

cleaner than electric vehicles and can be run in all diesel engines without clogging 

and freezing up. But ignorantly, it was rejected in committee. If you are really 

concerned with environment, why don't you walk the talk? 


